
SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, September 17, 2019)
Generated by Sarah Wilcox on Wednesday, September 18, 2019

Members present
Kelly Barrera, Tommy Allen, Patrick Canan, Bill Mignon, Bev Slough

Meeting called to order at 1:01 PM

1. CALL TO ORDER BY THE SCHOOL BOARD CHAIR

2. ROLL CALL BY SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

3. OPENING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS AND SUPERINTENDENT 
    OF SCHOOLS
    There were no opening comments

4. WORKSHOP TOPICS:
    4.01 Facilities Planning Update- Presented by Cathy Mittelstadt, Deputy 
           Superintendent of Operations; Nicole Cubbedge, Executive Director 
           for Planning and Government Relations; and Dan Tarczynski, Architect
           for Schenkelshutlz

(Recessed at 5:16 p.m. to begin Final Budget Hearing- Reconvened at 6:02 PM)

    4.02 Substitute Teachers - Will be presented during a future workshop.

    4.03 Assessment Calendar- Presented by Wayne King, Associate Superintendent for
           Accountability and Intervention Services

    4.04 Security Update- Presented by Paul Abbatinozzi, Senior Director for School
           Services; and Brennan Asplen, Deputy Superintendent for Academic and
           Student Services

    4.05 Legislative Platform 2020- Presented by Colin Kirkland, Director for Policy 
           and Government Relations

5. PUBLIC COMMENT
There were no public comments

6. CLOSING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS AND SUPERINTENDENT OF
    SCHOOLS
    Mr. Canan, Mrs. Slough, and Mrs. Barrera thanked everyone who presented, and
    acknowledged how complex and challenging facilities planning can be.

    Mr. Forson mentioned the importance of moving the Workshop time that was originally 
    scheduled for 3 p.m. to 1 p.m.  It takes time to hear and absorb all the information 
    that was presented.  We're going to do perfect things for the kids.

Mr. Allen spoke about comments he receives from the public regarding the lack of 
    cursive writing in the 3rd grade. He noticed it was not on the schedule for 3rd graders 
    for state testing and is concerned about that.

    Mr. Mignon stated that he felt we need to do more planning ahead as it relates to half 
    cent sales tax in the future. We can't afford to lose that kind of revenue.  The state 
    needs to do something about recognizing rapidly growing counties and supporting them
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    in some way to cover the cost of new construction.

7. ADJOURNMENT at 6:32 PM
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